
South Alabama Radio Club 

Executive meeting 
October 30, 2014 

MEMBERS PRESENT: 
John Brown KE4HIE , Bob Lawrence KI4RWL, Tim Trent KI4JDV, Larry DeFilippi KF4GRA 
and Lamar Brown KT4DLB. 

 
Bob called the meeting to order at 7:01 PM 

Tim talked with Joe Rose last week.  Joe will be selling the building.  The property sale 
may be finalized before the end of the year. 
 

John mentioned gave the phone numbers to contact 
Glenn Eicher in Demopolis 205-657-5815 

Bob Luman 334-301-8152 Home 
334-376-9131 Cell phone (best contact) 

John gave a listing of equipment for the repeater.   

 The repeater duplexers belong to Bob Sullivan W5RE 
 A set of duplexers is at Carolina Fire Department. 

 Antenna, Copper J Pole, feed line 
 Commercial cut DB225 and UHF 8 Bay antennas donated by Troy radio club 

belong to the  SARC. 

 Building with spare parts is at John's house. 

The following items are at the EOC: 
 Copper J-pole that belongs to Alan Scofield 
 80 meter dipole 

John mentioned that the club normally asks the Covington County Commission for $360 

for tower rental.  This has not been done yet for next year. 

John mentioned that he and Debra have health problems and family members with 

health issues.  That was why he resigned as president of SARC. 

Tim will talk with Joe Rose to find out the name of the person who did the tower work for 

him this year. 

The November meeting will be  a the First iUnited Methodist Church. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:37 PM. 

Respectfully submitted by 
Larry DeFilippi (KF4GRA), Secretary 


